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Shomper, Kris

From: jrjalund@aol.com
Sent: Monday, October 04, 2010 8:10 PM

To: IRRC RECf (V£D
Subject: Proposed Regulation #2777 Dept Of Agriculture 2-160 t$RQ
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Dear Sir or Madam,

I am writing to ask you to vote to disapprove proposed regulation #2777 Department of Agriculture 2-160. I believe that
raw milk is a good thing; I have been using it for 9 years and have given it to my family with no deleterious effects. I know
that the small farmers already practice very good hygiene; if not, they would be out of business. Furthermore, I believe in
the intelligence and common sense of the ordinary person, and in the free market economy. Farmers don't need further
regulation to make sure their milk supply is safe; the laws currently in existence are sufficient for that. So please don't let
proposed regulation #2777 DoA 2-160 pass - it would put unnecessary hardships on the small farmers and drive many of
them out of business.

Sincerely,
Ann Lund


